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 Rhodes, 20 May 2024 

Dear partners, 
 
We would like to inform you that the Amada Colossos 5* Resort Hotel complex shall not 
tolerate any form of human exploitation and abuse in our supply chain. Safeguarding human 
rights is a core value for us and therefore it is our standard policy not to cooperate with 
suppliers who are in any way involved in the exploitation, abuse or trafficking in human beings. 
If we become aware of any suspected case of child exploitation and abuse or labour 
exploitation and trafficking in human beings, we will immediately report it to the competent 
authorities and cease all cooperation. 
 
Our employees often receive training on how to identify and report cases of child exploitation 
and abuse as well as signs of labour exploitation and abuse including trafficking in human 
beings. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Sakellarios Soulounias  
CEO 


